From:Stanley CedarSent:11 October 2017 12:30To:Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Cc:PlanningSubject:2017/3835P

Dear Mr Enirayetan

I am the owner of The Basement Flat at The Clocktower 49 Heath Street NW3. I have just found out that the air condition units have been taken away and they are soon to be replaced. I am writing to object to this being done and also not to have been notified. I understand from another occupier that the notice was on a lamp post I do not understand why I was not contacted personally.

The bedroom faces directly on to the units they are noisy and an eyesore and do not understand why they cannot be relocated somewhere else.

I await your reply.

Stanley Cedar

From:
Sent:
11 October 2017 19:52
To:
Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

 Cc:
 Planning

 Subject:
 Ref: 2017/3835/P

Dear Mr Enirayetan,

I am writing to strongly express my objection to the above planning application. I am a resident of one of the flats in this building and these air conditioning units are both an eyesore and very noisy. The nine flats are directly affected by their location as they occupy the entire communal courtyard of the residential area of the building. It is quite an enclosed space overlooked by both the doors and windows of all the flats in the building. The elevation on all sides of this space is approximately three stories high which considerably amplifies the noise.

I am concerned that, according to the noise assessment document contained in the planning application, the location of the proposed air conditioning units is shown incorrectly. The measurement position is also some distance away from the proposed location and fails to acknowledge that there are 9 flats located much closer, from where no measurements have been taken. The application incorrectly states that the measurement was taken from the nearest noise sensitive window.

I would like the location of the air conditioning units to be reconsidered and would suggest they are located in a different area of the building which doesn't affect the quality of life of the residents.

Any reply to me will be forwarded to Peter Brighton.

Yours faithfully Lisa Hamby On behalf of Peter Brighton, Flat 3, The Clocktower From: Sharif Khan
Sent: 12 October 2017 15:37
To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Cc:PlanningSubject:2017/3835/P

Dear Mrs Enirayetan,

I would like to put forward a concern I have with this planning application. I live in the clock tower and have an objection to the look and sound made by the air conditioning units. In their existing location they deteriorate the look of the building and echo the noise right up the centre of the building. I would ask that you please relocate these units to a different part of the building in which it does not effect us as residents.

Thank you

Sharif Khan

8 Clocktower 49 Heath Street London NW3 6UD From: Luke Philpott

Sent:12 October 2017 16:36To:Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Cc: Planning

Subject: Re: 2017/3835/P - Planning Application for A/C Units at The Clock Tower, 49 Heath

Street, NW3 6UD

Dear Mr Enirayetan,

I am writing to formally object to the above planning application referenced above.

I am one of a number of residents at the building who are directly affected by the location proposed. They occupy a communal courtyard of the residential area of the building. It is an enclosed space overlooked by both the doors and windows of all the flats in the building. Noise is an issue, as is the fact that these air conditioning units are an utter eyesore for residents and visors alike.

Those of us that have lived there long enough to remember the courtyard prior to their original installation, remember with horror the unwelcome surprise we all had when they initially turned up.

I am extremely concerned that, according to the noise assessment document contained in the planning application, the location of the proposed air conditioning units is shown incorrectly. The measurement position is also some distance away from the proposed location and fails to acknowledge that there are 9 flats located much closer, from where no measurements have been taken. The application incorrectly states that the measurement was taken from the nearest noise sensitive window.

I would like the location of the air conditioning units to be reconsidered and would suggest they are located in a different area of the building which doesn't affect the quality of life of the residents.

Yours faithfully,

Luke Philpott

LUKE PHILPOTT

Joint Chief Executive Officer



DeVono cresa

Langham House | 302-308 Regent Street | London | W1B 3AT ${\bf DeVonoCresa.com}$



This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the Individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and then delete it. Its contents are confidentia, and may be legally privileged. Any unanthorised access, disclosure, use or copying is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. All offers are made subject to contract and all statements are made without prejudice. DeVono Property Limited Trading as DeVono Cresa is a company registered in England and Wales, Company Sumber 4564124 Registered Office: Langham House, 302-308 Regent Street, London, WIB MAT.